
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 29 April 2021 

   

Question (1) What are the normal office locations of those responsible for 
designing Edinburgh Spaces for People schemes? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Are press reports accurate that some schemes were 
designed by London based individuals? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Did any individuals involved in designing an Edinburgh 
Spaces for People schemes that were not based within this 
Council boundary, make site visits to the scheme they were 
responsible for designing?  Please list these schemes. 

Answer (3)  

Questions (4) Which Spaces for People schemes were designed without 
the designers making any site visits? 

Answer (4)  

 
 

 


